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Tuesday 16 April 2024

Dear Parents/ Carers. 

As part of the school’s Personal, Social and Health Education programme, your child will soon receive a lesson on changes that occur to their bodies during puberty.

Before we teach this in Year 6, we would like to give all parents and carers an opportunity to see what their children will be learning, and ask any questions that they have about the covered content. 
The meeting will be held on Thursday 23 April at 3.40pm in the downstairs hall. 

Thank you for your support. 

Year 6 Team. 
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